You’re Invited...

Dear Parents and Special Friends,

Please join us on the afternoon of Thursday September 14th from 2:15 to 3:15 to

help us celebrate our ‘Olden Days - Past and Present’ learning. Meet us at our
classroom door and take part in some old style yard games and leisure activities.
This part of the day is weather dependent and if raining will be cancelled.

On this day students are encouraged to dress-up in olden day school clothes circa
1902 (please be mindful of the weather and ensure students are dressed appropri-

ately). Suggestions for costumes: clothes already in the cupboard or Op-Shop.

Feel free to wear your loveliest Olden Days outfit when you join us if you wish!
During the day, the students will be treated to a morning tea of scones and
lemonade. We ask for a $2 gold coin donation to cover the costs of the day.

Students will still require their regular lunch and morning snack.

If you have any questions, please see your classroom teacher.

The Year One Teachers




